
Superintendent of Schools
Phone:  269-695-8401 Fax:  269-695-8450
401 West Chicago Street Buchanan, Michigan 49107

May 6, 2021

Dear Middle School Families,

Today, May 6th, Buchanan Middle School leaders were made
aware of some alarming threats that came from one of our middle
school students.  Presently, the matter is under investigation by the
Buchanan Police Department.   The safety of our students and staff
is our primary responsibility and whenever there is a threat made it is
elevated to the highest importance and taken very seriously. We will
continue to update you with any pertinent information as it becomes
available.

Educationally yours,

Patricia L. Robinson
Superintendent of Buchanan Community Schools


